Fundraising Report 2015/16

SAC does not plan any door-to-door fundraising.

CAC would like to do two fundraisers this school year. The first one is our annual Red Wheel Food Drive
beginning in September. The second would be with the 8" grade class in the spring of the same nature.
All of our other fundraising is in-building.

Michael Flax

OAC does not plan any door-to-door fundraising.



